
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2013 

EXECUTIVE SESSION (7:10 p.m. to 7:25 p.m.) 
 
 

Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien; Vice Chairman Robert C. Haarde; Town Manager Maureen 
Valente; Absent: Selectman John Drobinski 
 
The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at 7: 10 p.m. 
in the Town Clerk’s Office, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury.   
 
Chairman O’Brien opened the meeting and announced that the regular meeting would reconvene following 
an Executive Session. 
 
Chairman O’Brien made the motion to go into Executive Session.  Vice Chairman Haarde seconded the 
motion. 
 
 It was on roll call unanimously  
  
VOTED:  To enter into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing collective bargaining matters related 
to successor contracts strategy for the Supervisory Association, wherein strategy discussions with respect to 
collective bargaining in open session may have a detrimental effect on the bargaining position of the public 
body.   
 
Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien, aye; Vice Chairman Robert C. Haarde, aye  
 
Collective Bargaining – Supervisory Association 

 Town Manager Maureen Valente reviewed the status of negotiations with the Supervisory Association.  
She said that they have reached an agreement, subject to the approval of the Board of Selectmen.  She 
presented the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with the Board and reviewed the terms, which include a 
side letter with the Sudbury Police Lieutenants addressing specific items affecting them.  She noted that the 
MOA follows the guidelines the Board had earlier established, and she had reviewed the MOA with 
Selectman Drobinski, who is ill this evening, and he supports approving this MOA.   Ms. Valente noted that 
an agenda item has been scheduled for tonight for the Board to approve the agreement in open session if they 
approve it now, and that if approved the MOA will be posted to the Town’s web site. 
 
VOTED:  To approve the Memorandum of Understanding with the Supervisory Association negotiated by 
the Town Manager for the period FY13-FY15. 
 
Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien, aye; Vice Chairman Robert C. Haarde, aye  
 
 
  At 7:25 p.m., Chairman O’Brien moved to adjourn to open session.  Selectman Haarde seconded the 
motion.  All voted in favor:  Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien, aye, Vice Chairman Robert C. Haarde, aye.   
      
  

Attest: ________________________________________ 
       Maureen G. Valente 
       Town Manager - Clerk 


